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THE OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 The Ohio Department of Higher Education will hold a public hearing on rules 3333-1-65 
through 65.11. The public hearing will take place on Tuesday, December 29, 2015 in Conference 
Room B-004 at the Ohio Department of Higher Education, located at 25 South Front Street, 7th 
Floor, Columbus, Ohio. The hearing will begin at 12:00 p.m. and will continue until all parties in 
attendance at that time have had an opportunity to provide comment. The rules will be filed as 
follows: 

  
1) Updated rules to be filed as amendments: 

These rules have been amended to include clarify existing language and to add language that is specific 

to summer term in order to comply with recent legislation 

3333-1-65 Definitions 

3333-1-65.1 Notice to students regarding program opportunities and program requirements. 

3333-1-65.2 Program requirements for secondary schools 

3333-1-65.3 Program requirements for institutions of higher education 

3333-1-65.6 Funding 

3333-1-65.7 Procedures for an institution of higher education receiving payment from 

department of education 

3333-1-65.8 Allocation for nonpublics, chartered and nonchartered, home-schooled students 

3333-1-65.9 JVSD Allocation 

  
2) New rule:  

This rule is proposed to establish eligibility requirements for  summer term. 

3333-1-65.11 College Credit Plus summer term eligibility 

To obtain copies of this rule, please visit the Register of Ohio at www.registerofohio.state.oh.us 
or contact: Kathryn Shipley, Ohio Department of Higher Education, 614-387-1023. 
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